
   Specialty Appointments 

At BluePearl North Seattle, the health and safety of our patients, staff, and community is our number one priority.  
Please be assured that while we are taking extra precautions to reduce the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), we 
are still committed to providing exceptional care to your pet. 

We are currently taking precautionary steps in our hospitals and are carefully monitoring the health and well-being of 
our staff.  To assist us in our prevention efforts, we ask that you please use the following precautions concerning both 
appointments and emergency situations. 

🐾 Please stay in your car and call the service to start the check-in process (these numbers are for check in 
only and will not be set up for voicemail) 

   Internal medicine 206-257-9108 
   Surgery 206-247-6723 
   Medical oncology 206-295-6048 
   Radiation oncology 206-247-6900 
   Cardiology 206-265-0014 

 
     If arriving before 8am or cannot get thorough, call the main clinic number     206-364-1660 ext 1  

 
🐾 Once we are ready for your appointment, a staff member will call you to meet them in front of the building or 

vestibule to get a brief history, provide you with any needed paperwork, if not already done, and bring the 
patient in for triage and appointment.  

 
🐾 Before getting out of the car, it is essential that anyone displaying symptoms of COVID-19 (fever, cough, or 

shortness of breath) or who has traveled internationally in the last 14 days or to an area in the United States 
with high incidence of COVID-19, please call the hospital ahead of time to discuss the situation.   
 

🐾 Please clean your carrier, leash, and collar as carefully as possible before arrival with an alcohol-based 
solution.   

 
🐾 If you need to come into the building, please use the sanitizing agents at the front desk upon arrival, we will 

then direct you to an exam room. 
 

🐾 Please respect the ‘social distancing’ recommendations and maintain a distance of 6 feet from others, and 
refrain from shaking hands.  

 
We greatly appreciate your understanding with our temporary measures at this time as we strive to 
provide remarkable care for pets. 

        


